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KSEF Fellow — Announcement

The Kentucky Science and Technology Corporation (KSTC) solicits nominations for the inaugural
solicitation of “KSEF Fellow” —an honor conferred by KSTC, through the Kentucky Science and
Engineering Foundation (KSEF). The honor is bestowed to distinguished persons to recognize their
significant contributions to the advancement of excellence in science and engineering in Kentucky,
helping foster a science and engineering innovation-based entrepreneurial culture in the
Commonwealth.

The “KSEF Fellow” recognition is open to both Kentucky and non-Kentucky residents who have
contributed significantly in the development and management of policies and programs towards
advancing excellence in science, engineering, and/or technology-based entrepreneurial culture in

Kentucky.

Feel free to share this announcement with others. Eligibility, nomination instructions, and details are
available online at www.kstc.com

The submission deadline for the current solicitation is Thursday, October 20, 2016 (4:00 PM ET).
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